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PRESS RELEASE 

 

ENAV WINS CONTRACT IN LIBYA 

 

Rome, 18 December 2018 - ENAV announces that it has been awarded a contract for the 

modernization of equipment in the control tower at Tripoli International Airport by the 

Libyan Civil Aviation Authority.  

 

The contract covers the supply and installation of three new workstations for Air Traffic 

Controllers, the integration and deployment of ground-air-ground and ground-ground 

communication systems, as well as of the infrastructure for data and wireless networks. 

 

The new technical and operational infrastructure will provide all services for air navigation 

aiming at ensuring the full operation and safety of the airport. 

The contract, for a total amount of 2 million euro, plus an option for the supply and 

installation of meteorological technology components for an additional 900,000 euro, is 

expected to be completed by the end of 2019. 

 

 

ENAV has already been cooperating with Libyan aviation authorities and is presently 

involved in the construction of the new control tower and technical building of Mitiga 

International Airport, the other airport in Tripoli, which is currently operating thanks to a 

mobile control tower supplied by ENAV.  

 

 

ENAV’s CEO Roberta Neri stated: Operating in Libya has a strategic importance for 

ENAV. In fact, the southern part of the Italian airspace borders on the Libyan airspace, 

which is presently subject to strong limitations for commercial air traffic. The new control 

tower of Mitiga airport is to be completed in March, so by the end of next year both 

airports will be fully operational also thanks to our support. 

Encouraging the development of air transport and flights between this country and Europe 

will enable us, in the future, to further increase the traffic flows of interest for our country 

and reinstate those routes that previously used to cross the Italian airspace. 
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